
 

 

 

                                          Easter 2025        

Spring in the Classroom! 

Enrolment Forms are still available for children 
enrolling in September 2025.   
Check www.tireltonns.ie to download form or 
contact the school on 026 46362 or email:  
info@tireltonns.ie 



 

 

Well done to the boys and 
girls that took part in the 
FAI 5-a-side Soccer held in 
Bantry and Ballincollig 
recently.    
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Boys and girls from 5th & 6th 
classes participated in Sciath na 
Scol held in Ahiohill on 8th April. 
Well done to all! 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Internet Safety Workshop 
 

Ger Brick completed an Internet 

Safety Workshop with 4th, 5th & 

6th classes and held an Internet 

Safety Information evening for 

Parents.  

 

 
 

We are delighted to have 
Ms. Elwood visit our school 
teaching French to the 
children of 
3rd, 4th, 
5th & 6th 
classes.   
 
 



 

 

All the children enjoyed Zumba with Frank! 

Please support Tirelton 

NS by putting your  

Re-turn logo drink 

containers into the 

Orange Bin in the 

school yard! 
 



 

 

Seachtain na Gaeilge - ‘An Haka’ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you to the  Parents Association of Tirelton National School  

who organised a very successful 

Clothes collection recently.  The 

proceeds will benefit the children of 

our school.   

On Sunday, 27th April at 10.45 am, a 

Fun Walk/Run takes place at 

Kilmichael GAA Grounds, Annahala 

followed by a raffle.  The first prize 

is an Overnight B&B stay for a 

family of four in The Talbot Hotel, 

Cork.  There are many, many more 

prizes.  



 

 

‘Science Adventures’ with Chuck! 

Chuck visited our school in February and all the classes 
participated in Science Experiments.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Junior Classes combine Maths and Art to create their own 
patterns.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Thank you to Kilmichael GAA Club who are providing hurling and 
football coaching in school and thank you to the coaches Billy and 
Tadg.  This will continue up to the Summer holidays and will 
resume again in September.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We had a series of Gymnastic classes delivered by ‘School Fitness 
Ireland’. The children enjoyed all the sessions.  

 
 



 

 

First Confessions for children of 

second class took place in school 

recently.   

We hope you all have a lovely Easter.  

Stay safe everyone. 

School is reopening on  

Monday, 28th April. 

 
First Holy Communion takes place in Toames 

church on Saturday, 25th May at 11 am. 

Look at: www.tireltonns.ie for more photos. 


